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The Department of Energy’s Savannah River Site (SRS) - known as the Bomb Plant - 

located near Aiken, SC is a key part of the current nuclear arms race and manages some 

of the most dangerous radioactive waste in the U.S. DOE is now planning to build a 

new factory at SRS to make plutonium “pits” (cores) of new and 4000 existing nuclear 

warheads, a totally unnecessary project which could cost taxpayers $18-25 billion. Yet, 

few know about this project, which the media won’t cover, or that new weapons 

production and modernization under private for-profit contractors is gobbling up the 

DOE budget and edging us closer to nuclear war. 

 

 Learn details about SRS and the environmental and nuclear weapons threat it poses 

 Learn about past and current legal victories, including upcoming DOE meetings. 

 Participate in a discussion on what we can do about it. 

 

Tom Clements is the Director of the SRS Watch, a non-profit public interest group. For 

the past 35 years he has focused on nuclear issues for Greenpeace International, the 

Nuclear Control Institute, the Alliance for Nuclear Accountability, Friends of the Earth, 

the South Carolina Chapter of the Sierra Club, and since January 2014 as the director of 

Savannah River Site Watch. He has spoken nationally and internationally on the topic of 

DOE and nuclear proliferation and nuclear weapons. You can learn more about him and 

his organization at https://srswatch.org 

 


